Tucker Faye

From:

Kate and Ade <

Sent:

12 September 2016 12:39

To:

Licensing Mailbox

Subject:

Re Application by Brobot Petroleum to extend opening hours of Service Station A38

Southbound

Categories:

Completed, Faye

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to object to the above application.

As a resident who lives in close proximity to the above premises, I believe that should the above application be successful, there will be increased vehicle movements contributing to night time noise pollution for us and the other residents. We already live in an area of high noise levels, but these are currently reduced somewhat after the garage closes at night. In addition to this, there would also be the possibility of increased anti-social behaviour by people on foot walking to and from the garage late at night to purchase alcohol. I also believe that this application is unnecessary as the Northbound A38 garage operated by the same company already is open 24hrs and has a licence to sell alcohol. For anyone travelling by car, it is a very short drive over the bridge to access it. It is also clearly visible to anyone travelling Southbound on the A38.

I believe that should this application be successful, our quality of life would be degraded as a result.

Yours sincerely,

Adr

ian Pegg